
Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce some updates regarding the design changes for our store. As part of 

our ongoing commitment to improving the customer experience, we have undertaken a redesign 

project that aims to enhance the layout and aesthetics of our store. 

Changes to Expect: 

• New shelving units to improve product visibility. 

• A fresh color palette to create a more welcoming atmosphere. 

• Redesigned customer flow to promote easier navigation. 

We believe these changes will greatly benefit both our customers and our team. The redesign is 

scheduled to commence on [Start Date] and is expected to be completed by [End Date]. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or feedback during this transition. Thank 

you for your continued support and dedication. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


